
YEAR SIX 

In Year 6, the children have been work-

ing hard, since returning from Easter 

Holiday, revising the key knowledge and 

skills they need to be successful in their 

upcoming SATS.  The Year 6 team, at 

Dereham Junior, would like to take this 

opportunity to wish all of our students 

the very best of luck next week. We 

know they will absolute smash it! 

SATS BREAKFAST! 

Don’t forget that we are running FREE 

SATS breakfast for ALL year 6 pupils 

from 8 o clock, Monday to Thursday 

next week! There will be bacon rolls (for 

those who ordered them) as well as: 

cereal, toast and juice provided each 

morning, free of charge. This is a great 

opportunity to socialise with your 

friends ahead of the day’s exam(s) 

which can help any worried minds to 

settle whilst taking on some much 

needed fuel. We look forward to seeing 

you there! 


